CHRISTINE HALLORAN TOWN CLERK

EASTON CT

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

EASTON, CONNECTICUT

To: Christine Halloran, Town Clerk

From: John Harris, Chairman

Date: November 20, 2018

Re: Cancellation of Regular Meeting Scheduled for Monday, December 10, 2018

for The Easton Zoning Board of Appeals

This is to inform you that the regular meeting scheduled for the Easton Zoning Board of Appeals for Monday, December 10, 2018 has been canceled due to a lack of agenda items. Our next regularly scheduled meeting is Wednesday, January 9, 2019. Our deadline for submission for that meeting is Tuesday, December 18, 2018.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Easton Zoning Board of Appeals